
 

 

 
The announcement of  

Suspension cash business and ATM services 
 
Dear customer, 
 
Due to the adjustment of our business strategy, we would like to 
inform you that we are going to revamp scope of our banking services 
and our cash service will be terminated from 25th Oct 2017 onwards, 
including cash deposit/withdrawal/exchange and ATM service. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Thank you again for your 
understanding and support. 
 
If there is any query, please feel free to contact us. 
Hotline:4008-30-8008 
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